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Ontario Library Association Announces 2018 Board of Directors

The Ontario Library Association is thrilled to announce the 2018 OLA Board of
Directors. 

OLA consists of six divisions that represent the diversity of the library and information
community. The OLA Board consists of an executive committee, as well as presidents
and vice presidents who represent each division. 

Members of the OLA Board were introduced at the OLA Super Conference in Toronto
on Feb. 1. 

SEE THE 2018 BOARD >>

Congratulations to the 2018 OLA Award Recipients
 
The Ontario Library Association is thrilled to recognize several individuals and
organizations that have greatly contributed to Ontario’s libraries.
 
From library advocacy to program development, the recipients have supported school,
academic and public libraries with outstanding service to their communities.
 
Awards were presented during the OLA Super Conference, held on Jan. 31 to Feb. 3.

SEE THE FULL LIST HERE >>

 

2017 Intellectual Freedom Challenges Survey
 
Did your library experience any challenges to materials, resources, services, or policies
in 2017? Challenges include disputes about Internet access, meeting rooms, speakers,
library displays, exhibitions, or other matters that would prevent or restrict access to
titles, collections, services, or other resources.
 
If so, please report the details of each challenge in this longstanding survey, now
managed by the Canadian Federation of Library Associations-Fédération canadienne
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